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In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned pubilic.
(Visit depedcalabarzon.ph)

RESCHEDULING OF THE ORIENTATION-WORKSHOP
ON THE ON-LINE UPDATING OF THE GMIS-PSIPOP
AND OTHER HUMAN RESOURCE ACTIONS

Relative to the Regional Memorandum No. 639, s. 2024 dated September 11,
2024, this Office announces that the Orientation-Workshop on the On-line Updating
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of the GMIS-PSIPOP, and other Human Resource Actions will be rescheduled on
October 21 to 23, 2024.

Other provisions in the previous Memorandum are still in effect.

For information and guidance of all concerned.
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Address: Gate 2, Karangalan Village, Cainta, Rizal
Telephone No.: 02-8682-2114
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